
Special Meeting of the Town Board                  June 16, 2012 

A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sweden was held at the Sweden 
Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York, on Saturday, June 16, 2012.   

 
Sweden Town Board members present were Supervisor Patricia Connors, Councilperson 

Rebecca Donohue, Councilperson Kevin Johnson and Councilperson Donald Roberts.  
Councilperson Robert Carges was absent.  Also present was Town Clerk Karen Sweeting.  

Visitors present were Assemblyman Steve Hawley and Chief of Staff Eileen Banker. 

Supervisor Connors called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. and asked everyone present 
to say the Pledge to the Flag.   

 
The purpose of the meeting was for the Sweden Town Board members to meet 

Assemblyman Hawley who will be representing the Town of Sweden under the new redistricting 
plan. 

 
They discussed the pending Home Rule request relative to the formation of the Brockport 

Fire District. 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
 Councilperson Donohue moved to adjourn the June 16, 2012 special meeting of the Town 
Board of the Town of Sweden at 12:00 p.m.  Councilperson Roberts seconded the motion.  All 
voted in favor of the motion.  Motion adopted. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Karen M. Sweeting 
Town Clerk 


